
 

 
 

 

www.theosophical.org/donate 

We are happy to announce that we’ve joined #GivingTuesday, a global day of giving that 

harnesses the collective power of individuals, communities and organizations to encourage 

philanthropy and to celebrate generosity worldwide! 

 

Occurring this year on November 29, #GivingTuesday is held annually on the Tuesday after 

Thanksgiving and the widely recognized shopping events Black Friday and Cyber Monday to 

kick-off the holiday giving season and inspire people to collaborate in improving their local 

communities and to give back in impactful ways to the charities and causes they support. 

 

All donations we receive on #GivingTuesday will help us pursue innovative programs with 

engaging speakers; expand our online presence by livestreaming events, offering new online 

classes, and adding more free educational content to our website; make essential repairs to 

our historic Rogers building; and maintain our 42-acre campus so that those seeking 

Theosophical knowledge have the best opportunities and resources to obtain it.  

 

The Kern Foundation is generously providing a matching challenge grant. Your tax-deductible 

donation will be matched dollar-for-dollar up to $40,000! To make your donation on 

#GivingTuesday, simply go to www.theosophical.org/donate on November 29. 

 

Please save the date and follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/Theosophical for more 

information! 
 


